
NEWS FROM THE PEWS...
News and Inspiration from St. Andrew's United Church, Georgetown, ON

Thursday May 25, 2023

We stream our worship services Sundays at 10 am
on Facebook Live, YouTube, Twitter, Twitch & 100.3 FM

Click on the icons below to connect!

 
St. Andrew's United Church

Worship This Week - Sunday, May 28th
Theme: Pentecost

This week in worship we will be celebrating Pentecost. The feast of Pentecost
was a pivotal moment in the life of the early Church. Pentecost, which means
"fiftieth day" in Greek, refers to the outpouring of the Holy Spirit upon the
disciples, empowering them for their mission. This event marked the birth of
the Church and revealed to us the transformative power of God's Spirit.

In the Old Testament, Pentecost was a Jewish festival known as the Feast of
Weeks, commemorating the giving of the Law to Moses on Mount Sinai. It was
a time of gratitude and celebration for God's provision. On that fateful day of
Pentecost, however, the promised Comforter—the Holy Spirit—descended
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upon the disciples in a new and unprecedented way. This event marked the
fulfillment of Jesus' promise to send the Advocate, who would guide and
empower them in their ministry. It was the dawn of a new era—a divine
outpouring that would forever change the course of human history.

One of the remarkable aspects of the Pentecost narrative is the diverse
gathering of people present in Jerusalem. As the disciples were filled with the
Holy Spirit, they began to speak in languages they had not known before,
enabling all the people present to hear the message in their own native
tongues. This miraculous event demonstrated God's desire for unity amidst
diversity. It shattered barriers of language, culture, and nationality,
emphasizing the inclusive nature of God's kingdom. Pentecost reminds us that
the Church is called to embrace diversity and extend the love of Christ to all
people, regardless of their background.

In the service we will look at how the spirit of Pentecost can guide us in our
personal walk of faith and as a church community in our serving God in the
world. At Pentecost the spirit blessed the church and empowered the early
Christians, and it continues to empower us today in the 21st century.
To help us celebrate Pentecost we will be celebrating holy communion.

The Readings this week are:
Acts 2:1-21, 1 Corinthians 12:3b-13
Sermon: Power for People with Purpose!

Scripture Summary
Acts 2:1-21  

‘In the last days it will be, God declares, that I
will pour out my Spirit upon all flesh, and your
sons and your daughters shall prophesy, and
your young men shall see visions, and your
old men shall dream dreams.

Humour Corner
A boy came late to Sunday School. Knowing he was usually very prompt, his
teacher asked, “Johnny, is there anything wrong?”
“No, ma’am, not really,” he said. ”I was going to go fishing, but my daddy told
me that I needed to get on up and go to church.” The teacher was very
impressed and asked Johnny if his father had explained to him why it was
more important to go to church than to go fishing.
“Yes ma’am, he did,” Johnny said. “My daddy said he didn’t have enough bait
for both of us.”





Thank you to everyone for joining us last week for our Music Sunday Service!
Our sanctuary was filled with joy and beautiful melodies! Thank you to all of
our incredible solo and duet performers for sharing your talents! A special
thank you to Sue and the choir for creating a wonderful service!

Membership: Important Dates and
Announcements

JUNE 3 - MAJOR CLEAN UP DAY: 9 AM

We need all hands on deck - 12 yr and up. 
SIGN UP AS A FAMILY 
We hope to see some strong backs and people under 70. 
Youth looking for volunteer hours this is your opportunity. 

This is IMPORTANT because in order to attract new members or renters it is
essential to have a clean and uncluttered environment. 
Kitchen inspection happening soon. We have not had a major clean up day
since Covid. We know you care about your church as the property committee is
contacted regularly about concerns. 

BRING bucket, mop, rags gloves, squeegee 

Cleaning solutions, necessary tools, carpet cleaners and pressure
washer will be provided. 

Kitchen clean up - cupboards, fridges, stoves, walls.



Hallways wash walls, baseboards need cleaning and repair - clean basement
stairs
Gym- tables and chairs need to be checked and repaired as required. Some
items removed from loft
Washrooms- wipe down walls
Sanctuary - clean pews and carpet.
Friendship room /small kitchen
Wash Windows inside and out. 
Curbside cleanup 

Please click here to sign up online

​A senior with a walker needs a ride to the picnic. Please let the office know if
you can assist.

It has been 5 years since our last photo directory. We were unable to
update it during Covid. 

We have blocked off Aug. 22, 23, 24 from 1:30 - 8:30 pm and Oct. 18, 19,
20 from 1:30-8:30 pm and Oct. 21 from 9:30 am - 4:30 pm.

There is no charge to have your picture taken, you are not obligated to
purchase pictures. You will receive 1 photo and a directory plus we will have
access to jpeg files password protected to use and update. 
We will be starting to set up appointments very soon so be thinking about when
it would be convenient for your family.
At this time we will also be updating privacy consents and contact information.

St. Andrew's Announcements

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084DA9A92CA4F4C07-cleanup




Please come show your support and cheer on our team!
Our next game is Wednesday, May 31st at the Norval Baseball Diamond.



Please click here for the full list of food items needed

Community Announcements

https://georgetownbreadbasket.ca/give-help/donate-food/


Please click here to reserve your spot

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/spaghetti-dinner-trivia-night-tickets-598090744517




Please click here to purchase tickets

Affirming that Gender and Sexuality ​Are Gifts
from God

Activists and Two Spirit or LGBTQIA+ folks share their
personal and collective struggles and gains.

The United Church of Canada affirms that gender and sexuality are gifts of
God, and that all persons are made in the image of God. We welcome into full
membership and ministry people of all sexual orientations and gender
identities.

In February 2023, a consultation with Mission & Service partners in Asia
provided a safe space for gender and sexual minorities to share their personal
and collective struggles and gains. Scholars, theologians, and grassroots
activists gathered to present theologies from the region, with a particular focus
on the diverse and specific contexts, cultures, and challenges in Asia.

Through a series of panel presentations and in worship, participants heard
stories from mass movements for social change, “revolutions toward gender
justice,” and experiences of advocacy work.

https://www.showpass.com/inspiring-broadway/


Mission & Service partners included the National Councils of Churches in
Korea, India, Japan, and the Philippines; Pembizo Christian Council; and All
Africa Theological Education by Extension. Solidarity partners included Union
Theological Seminary, Jakarta Theological Seminary, and Beyond the
Boundary: Knowing and Concerns Intersex.

Your Mission & Service gifts allow programs like these to help people continue
to flourish. Thank you for your generosity.

I first want to say a huge thanks to all those who participated in the music
Sunday service last week. A shout out to Sue and the choir, the youth singers
and those who sang. Well done!

Last week I was away on a week of study. I was able to spend some time up
north in Temagami with the guys helping Graeme open up his cottage. We did
some very interesting activities that involved an outhouse while it was snowing
out as it was so cold. And those who participated won a certificate of
achievement wards for “diligent and fine attention to detail and deserved the
highest humanitarian award”. Thank you Graeme for the opportunity! I can now
hang my award prominently in my bathroom at home!

The trip up was great but while we were there it felt more like November than
May! I guess being up in God’s country in Northern Ontario you would expect
sub zero temperatures for those who dare to open a cottage in the middle of
May. I'm not sure that Mike appreciated the minus 3 degree weather for
sleeping on an outside porch! Although we did do a bit of work to open the
cottage up it was nice to be away to sleep in and read while I was there.

Last night we held our first baseball game for the season. It was a fun game
against Mayfield, and although we didn’t win it was a great time to get into
shape and start the season. This year we have gained a few new players
(Grayson, Jose, Tara) and one of our original team players Colin, returned to
the team after an absence of about 5 years.

I was reflecting on the memory that right now of the 4 teams that are active in
the league, St. Andrew’s is now the longest playing team in the league. We are
now in our 18th year, minus the two missed due to Covid. And of our original
team just Colin and I are still at it! I guess we are beggars of punishment.
Before I started the St. Andrew’s team back in 2005 the last time I played on a
league was when I was 11 years old and most of the time then, I sat in the
outfield! Fortunately, thangs have changed!

Next week, on June 4th we will be holding our annual Church outdoor worship
and picnic. It will be held at Dominion Garden’s Park at the usual church time

https://united-church.ca/donate


of 10 am. Please bring your own chairs, some food to share in potluck for
lunch and your own plates and cutlery. We will be providing beverages.
Looking forward to seeing you all this Sunday.

Blessings,
Grant

Our Charitable Registration Number is: 892633462RR0001

Halton as we know it today is rich in history and modern traditions of many First Nations and the Métis.
From the Anishinabe to the Attawandaron, the Haudenosaunee, and the Métis - these lands surrounding
the Great Lakes are steeped in Indigenous history. We acknowledge and thank the Mississauga's of the

Credit First Nation for sharing their traditional territory with us.
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